Evgeny Kablov Director General of VIAM Academician of Russian Academy of Sciences Kalashny Pereulok 6 115127 Moscow Russia www.netherlands-embassy.ru

T +7 495 797 2900 F +7 495 797 2904 MOS-PA@minbuza.nl

Date 31 July 2014

Dear Mr. Evgeny Kablov,

Thank you for your condolences with regard to the crash with flight MH17, which resulted in such a large number of victims, bringing about tremendous suffering to their families and friends. Your support is heartwarming and is most appreciated by all, who are touched by this disaster. It makes us realize that we are not alone in the grief and distress, which we all feel over this enormous tragedy. The embassy will forward your condolences to the Netherlands.

Best regards,

Ron J.P.M. van Dartel

Ambassador